
CHRISTMAS IS  COMING! 

T rea les  CE  Pr imary  Schoo l
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Newsletter Issue 12

DON’T FORGET ALL DATES ARE ON THE SCHOOL SPIDER
APP AND CALENDAR ON OUR WEBSITE

Equipped by God; We are Mighty

BULB AND TREE PLANTING
We have been lucky to receive a number of trees
from the Woodland Trust and spring bulbs from
the parish council. 
On Thursday 14th December we will be planting
these around school grounds, the woodland walk
and the field. Fraiser from the Fylde Rangers will
be joining us to help. 
Children must come to school in clothes suitable
for gardening and bring a pair of wellies. Do not
wear your wellies to school as we won’t be
planting until the afternoon. 
If any parents or other members of the community
would like to come and help us, we would love
to see you!

It was lovely to celebrate the beginning of Advent with
our Christmas tree lighting today. All the baubles and
paper chains of peace the children made look
amazing!
It was lovely to spend time together to begin our
Christmas season. 

 

POLITE REMINDER TO PAY ON SCHOOL SPIDER FOR OUR
VISIT TO SEE SHREK THE MUSICAL

THANK YOU FOR ALL THE BAGS2SCHOOL. WE RAISED
£150!



Reception - August
Year 1 - Chloe
Year 2 - Pippa
Year 3 - Lilly
Year 4 - Emma
Year 5 - Sadie
Year 6 - Imogen

This week
Treales - 183
Roseacre -120
Wharles - 107

MIGHTY BEES HOUSE POINTS

Totals
Treales - 717
Roseacre - 616
Wharles - 628
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NEXT WEEK 
TUESDAY - WREATH MAKING 7PM
THURSDAY - CHOIR SINGING AT

MORRISONS 9AM-10.30AM
ELDER CLASS TRIP TO KGS FOR DT 

FRIDAY - NON UNIFORM DAY

FR IENDS OF TREALES
Don’t forget to sell and promote our
Christmas Grand Draw and return the
stubs and money back to the school
office. 

Next week’s Non Uniform
Day is for donations of
chocolate or small toys for
the lucky dip (suggestions
are bubbles, party favours,
pencils etc)

We are due to formally consult regarding
our Determined Admissions Arrangements.
Our policy has been sent with this
newsletter and is on the website. If you
wish to make comment, please contact Mrs
Hill before  12th January 2024.

ADMISS IONS POL ICY


